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March: 

7 Lego Club at Lunch 

7 End of Reading Challenge 

9 Chips for sale at recess 

9 Cube Puzzle club at lunch 

9 Grade 7/8 Museum trip (aft.)   

9 Little Caesars Pizza pick-up 

10 Kindergarten Open House  

11 Pizza Lunch 

11 Cheese/Coffee pick up 

11 Reading Challenge Prize Day 

14-18 March Break 

21 Lego Club at Lunch 

23 Chips for sale at recess 

25 Pizza Lunch 

25 Cube Puzzle club at lunch 

25 Gift card orders due 

25 Spirit Day – dress down 

(TBA) 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy March 
Birthdays 

 
4 Landon 

5  Dahlia 

27 Ben 

 

“Let your light shine before others, so that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in Heaven. 

Matt. 5.16 

 

  

 
  

A Note from the Fundraising Committee…  
 
Little Caesars  

Anita is still looking for help to pick up the pizza kits from Erb 
Transport in Baden on Wednesday, March 9th. We will likely need  
2 vehicles. Pick up is at 1:00pm so that they can be sorted and sent  

home immediately the same day.  
 

Coffee/Cheese orders 

Order forms went home later than planned; however, they are still be  

due on Thursday, March 3rd (March 4th is a PA day). The orders will be  
at school on Friday, March 11th.  
 

Upcoming fundraiser 
Some have asked about another Maple Syrup fundraiser. We plan to run one 

in mid-March and orders will be ready in early April. More detailed information 
will be sent in a few weeks.  
 

Silent Auction 
This is a reminder that our final silent auction drop off date is Thursday,  

March 24 at 3:00 pm. Please have items in for the classroom baskets by 
Monday, March 21. 
 

Gift Cards 
Orders for March will be due on March 25.  

  

 

 
    

 

This week’s chapel theme 

is: FAITHFULNESS 

 
 

 Kindergarten Open House Postponed 
Because of unforeseen circumstances, we will be canceling our upcoming 

Kindergarten Open House until further notice. If you know of families or 

friends who are interested in coming for a tour of our school, regardless of 

age, please have them contact the school office at 

plattsvillechristian@gmail.com to set up a tour. All registration info is up on 

our school website at www.plattsvillechristianschool.com 

 

Thank You! 
As many of you already know, this has been a difficult week for us here at PCS 

as Miss Jewitt is no longer able to teach due to failing health. Thank you to 

several volunteers who have stepped up to help out this week. We could not 

have done it without you. Thanks also to Syste Heeg for moving the snow piles 

in the parking lot to give us back our parking spaces. It is so appreciated. If 

you are volunteer and have not been asked to help out somewhere yet, we will 

be contacting you very soon. God has truly blessed us at PCS to have such a 

wonderful community of families. A big thank you for the notes of 

encouragement and many thoughtful gestures toward our staff over the last 

two days. This is not an easy time for any of us and your kindness and love 
has meant the world. God remains unwaveringly faithful.  
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